

Name:

Vocabulary + Grammar:

Class: S5...

Reading:

Ngày giao bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

Listening:

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....



FINAL TEST

Exercise 1: Circle the most appropriate answer.

0. Frogs are _____, spending part of their lives on land and part in water.
(A) amphibians B. mammals C. reptiles D. sloths
1. Every _____ deserves to be treated with respect and kindness.
A. emotion B. sculpture C. human being D. habitat
2. A(n) _____ is a book or magazine that tells a story with pictures and words.
A. comic B. fable C. invention D. hamper
3. The bees create _____ sound when flying.
A. buzzing B. humming C. chirping D. frilly
4. He _____ a tune as he walked down the street, enjoying the sound of his own voice.
A. cured B. whistled C. dashed D. placed
5. She gave a great _____ at school about kindness.
A. rubber B. pulse C. organ D. speech

Exercise 2: Fill in the blanks with words in the box.

sequence	hieroglyphic	latex	chirping	fables	reflex
----------	--------------	-------	----------	--------	--------

0. I heard a scream, then the birds stopped chirping.
1. My grandfather often reads _____ to the children because he likes stories with morals.
2. The balloon was made of _____, so it popped easily.
3. His _____ was quick, and he caught the ball before it hit the ground.
4. The ancient Egyptians used _____ symbols to write on the walls of tombs.
5. The students were asked to put the events in the correct _____ for the history project.

Exercise 3: Complete the sentences with the Present Perfect or Past Simple form of the verbs.

0. "She looks happy." "Yes. She has won the music competition." (win)
1. "Do you like her music?" "Yes. I _____ to her songs since her debut." (listen)
2. They _____ over the same territory for years. (fight)
3. _____ you _____ on the plane when you flew to Australia? (sleep)
4. She _____ her project yesterday evening. (finish)
5. "_____ it _____ raining yet?" "Yes. Let's go and play tennis." (stop)

Exercise 4: Circle the correct answer.

0. When you are really hungry, food (**taste** / **tastes** / **tasted**) better.
1. If snakes (**were** / **is** / **are**) scared, they bite you.
2. Everyone (**feel** / **feels** / **felt**) better if they take regular physical exercise.
3. Don't be late, (**will** / **do** / **did**) you?
4. Everything is ok, (**is it** / **are they** / **isn't it**)?
5. Rose has (**silky blonde long** / **silky long blonde** / **blonde silky long**) hair.

Exercise 5: Circle the ONE mistake and correct it.

0. Lily somehow managed escape through the window. to escape

A
B
C
1. If you yawned in class, you are either bored or tired. _____

A
B
C
2. The archaeologists kept to studying the pyramids of pharaohs. _____

A
B
C
3. When the snow falls, the weather was cold. _____

A
B
C
4. The teamwork is real good but the result is rather disappointing. _____

A
B
C
5. Her mother promised buying her the new picture book by Sam. _____

A
B
C

Exercise 6: Reorder the words/phrases to form suitable sentences.

0. I / my sister / a movie / while / was cooking / dinner. / watched / last night
 → I watched a movie last night while my sister was cooking dinner.
1. at 7 p.m. / We / it was / while / ate dinner / getting dark / outside.
 → _____
2. I / knocked on / She / when / her door. / was studying
 → _____
3. I was / when / I / an old friend. / walking home / saw
 → _____
4. He / this morning. / called me / while / I / to school / was walking
 → _____
5. a book, / my friend / was reading / While I / called me.
 → _____

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Sophia Capaldi – Young Businesswoman of the Year

Sophia Capaldi has just won the *Young Businesswoman of the Year* competition. She is the youngest woman to have ever won it. She comes from quite a poor family and when she was a child her parents couldn't buy her things that her friends had. That is when Sophia started to look on eBay and in shops that sell used or second-hand things at very low prices.



Sophia soon thought that she could buy things very cheaply and sell them again at a higher price. "It started as a hobby" she said. "But then I quickly started to make money and I spent more time buying and selling things until I started to earn a lot of money."

She had always planned to go to university but she was making so much money that she soon changed her plans. She preferred not to spend three years studying to get a good job because she was already earning a lot of money. "I think university life would be fun but I believe there will be enough time for me to have fun in the future" she said.

When she won the competition, she couldn't believe it. She hadn't even heard of the competition before. She was very happy and she felt that she had done something that none of her friends had ever done.

Now she is planning to find one or two people to work for her in the next few weeks as there is too much for her to do on her own. Also, she thinks it will be good to have some company during the day in the office because it can be a bit boring being her own boss.

14. What problem did Sophia have when she was a child?
 - A. Her family didn't have much money.
 - B. Her parents didn't want her to have nice things.
 - C. Her friends laughed at her because she was poor.
15. What does Sophia say about the first time she sold something?
 - A. It was quite difficult.
 - B. She became rich with the first thing she sold.
 - C. She did it just for fun.
16. Sophia believes that she will
 - A. go to university when she is older.
 - B. be sorry that she didn't go to university.
 - C. still enjoy life when she's a bit older.
17. What did Sophia think about winning the competition?
 - A. She knew that she was going to win it.
 - B. She felt very special.
 - C. She didn't understand why she had won it.
18. What is Sophia planning to do next?
 - A. find a new boss
 - B. look for staff
 - C. move to a new office

Con làm bài nghe theo link sau:

<https://soundcloud.com/ms-chi-english/succeed-ket-a2-test-2-part-2>

PART 2 Questions 6-10

For each question, write the correct answer in the gap. Write ONE WORD or a number or a date or a time.

You will hear a man leaving his friend a message about a car.

New Car	
Meeting place:	<i>Cafeteria</i>
Price:	(6) £
Bought:	(7) 13 th
Phone number:	(8)
Email address:	(9)@mail.com
When to meet:	(10)